ASX Announcement 26 November 2014

PROJECT FINANCING PROPOSALS RECEIVED

Further to the update provided on 30 October 2014, RNI NL (ASX: RNI) is pleased to announce the Company
has received various financing proposals for the Grosvenor Gold Project in Western Australia’s Bryah Basin.

These proposals include the financing required to bring the Grosvenor Gold Project into production and the
repayment of RNI's existing debt facility with Taurus Resources No 2 Fund (See ASX announcements 5 August
2014 and 30 October 2014).

The various proposals received are currently being assessed by RNI and PCF Capital Group Pty Ltd as part of
ongoing engagement with the potential financiers.
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